
DUNCAN PARK KICK-OFF MEETING 2018
LAWRENCEVILLE UNITED – 3/6/18



HISTORY - 1954



HISTORY

• 2012-2013, Upper Lawrenceville Community Visioning Plan –

Lawrenceville United and Lawrenceville Corporation

• Found greenspaces in Upper Lawrenceville were ‘underutilized’

• Identified Duncan as a possible site for urban food production 

and community green space

• 2014 Duncan Park was decommissioned

• Vision for Duncan Park as a neighborhood gathering place where kids 

can play and learn, and where we can see some of the natural assets 

of Western PA.

• Volunteer-led project – workgroup and dedication of residents
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PROGRESS IN 2017



BELGIAN BLOCK

PITT WORKDAY



KIDS GARDENING WORKSHOPS
 Cyanotypes
 Edible Trees
 Monarchs & Pollinators
 Harvest Party



SITE PLAN



TIMELINE 2018

3/6

3/26 

April

April – May 

June – July 

July 

August

Community Meeting

regularly scheduled work day (last Mondays of the month)

place order for the embankment slide

site prep for Duncan Park

installation of slide at Duncan Park

installation of wooden playscape

installation of rain garden



EMBANKMENT SLIDE



SLIDE - BEFORE



SLIDE - RENDERING



STEPPING LOGS

TABLE + CHAIRS BALANCE BEAM

PLAYSCAPE



RAIN GARDEN



GET INVOLVED

• Monthly work days at Duncan Park

• Meet at intersection of 54th and Duncan, 5:30 pm – sunset

last Monday of each month

• Contact info@LUNITED.org

• Duncan Park Playgroup

• Thursdays at Duncan Park

• Email jv_paralegal@hotmail.com

• Fundraising

• Phone banking on March 28th, 5-7 pm, Lawrenceville United 

office



CROWDFUNDING

• ~$13,000 price for the embankment slide

• $10,000 raised through Neighborhood Needs Fund, thanks to 

Councilwoman Deborah Gross!

• Our goal is $5,000 to cover the purchase, installation, and additional 

playscape materials



$5,000

$1,370



VISIT: bit.ly/duncanpark



THANKS TO:

Department of Public Works

Office of Community Affairs

District 7 – Office of Councilwoman Deborah Gross



Taro Matsuno

Community Engagement & Program Manager

taro@LUNITED.org

412-802-7220

CONTACT

mailto:taro@LUNITED.org
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